
School Board Meeting: November 25, 2024

          Subject: RESOLUTION DETERMINING THE 
STATUS OF SCHOOL BOARD 
MEMBERS FOR PURPOSES OF 
MINNESOTA GOVERNMENT DATA 
PRACTICES ACT

Presenter: Scott Thielman,
Superintendent

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Recommend Approval

DESCRIPTION:

This Resolution will determine that members of the School Board are not considered to 
be employees for purposes of the Minnesota Government Data Practices Act, Minnesota 
Statutes chapter 13.  Accordingly, data that the District maintains on School Board 
members are not considered “personnel data” under Minnesota Statutes section 13.43.  

This Resolution does not impact the determination of whether School Board members 
are employees for purposes of other laws, including, but not limited to, any federal or 
state tax laws.  

This Resolution only applies to whether data on School Board members are considered 
“personnel data” specifically for purposes of determining the classification of data under 
Minnesota Statutes section 13.43. This Resolution does not alter the classification of 
data that are protected from disclosure under any other statute or legal authority. 

ATTACHMENT(S):

• Resolution - Status of Elected Officials


